





September 2025

Issue #11

PROVIDER NEWSLETTER

Trainings

SBDC: How to Market Your Child Care Center

Click here to Register

• September 23, 2025

Pre Service Orientation

• Sept. 24, 2025

Link will be provided prior to training date.

GPPD

BCCS will be accepting Applications for Path A Certifications (GPPD) at our new office location:

• Terlaje Building, Suite 208 194 Hernan Cortez Ave., Hagatna Guam.

Just a friendly reminder that all GPPD Re-Evaluation applications must include a letter addressed to the ECPD Subcommittee, briefly explaining the reason for the re-evaluation request

GPPD Path A Application Period:

Sept. 2nd - 6th from 8 am to 4:30 pm.

BCCS launched new GPPD Path A Frequently Asked Questions.

• Click to access the Path A FAQs.

Health & Safety

Please click on the link to view the current information regarding training activities regarding Health & Safety please click on the link below.

Health & Safety

If you have any questions on this matter please do not hesitate to contact our office at (671) 735-7256.

Reminder

Stay on Top of Your Renewal

Providers, please help us remind parents about their upcoming renewal! Encourage them to submit their renewal application on time so their child's care continues smoothly and no payments are missed. A quick reminder now can save everyone a lot of hassle later

Critical Information

BCCS Seminar/Town Hall

Saturday Sept. 6, 2025
DEH Conference Room, Hessler BLDG
Hagatna, Guam
8 am to 1 pm.

Owner/Directors

BCCS will be conducting a seminar/Town Hall. This important seminar will present findings from a recent study that highlights alternative methodology and policy changes within Guam's childcare field. The information shared is expected to have a significant impact on the way childcare services are understood, developed, and supported across the island. We encourage center owners & Directors, educators, and stakeholders to attend.

Clink on the link to register

Attention

Office Relocation

We are pleased to inform you that our office will be relocating from Castle Mall in Mangilao to our new location at the Terlaje Building, Suite 208 in Hagåtña.

If you need to contact our office during this time of transition, please do not hesitate to contact us at (671) 735-7256.